
CITY OF PLEASANT HILL 
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 

EDUCATION COMMISSION 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Education 

Commission scheduled for Wednesday, Nov. 28, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. has been 
rescheduled to Tuesday, Nov. 27, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the large Community 

Room at City Hall. 
 

 
 
 

 


